
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Emergency Awareness Training from Wiltshire Air Ambulance 

 

I write to inform you that we have been invited into your child’s school to deliver some Emergency 

Awareness Training.  

 

In 2020, the Government announced that all schools should provide First Aid training to its pupils. We 

therefore offer our tailored courses dependant on age group and deliver vital lifesaving skills training on the 

schools behalf. 

 

The course content is dependent on age, and can include the following elements: 

- How to make a 999 call 

- Recovery position 

- CPR 

- Choking 

- Bleeding 

- How to use a defibrillator  

 

Each session will last between 30 and 90 minutes dependant on age group and content to be delivered, and 

will be carried out during school hours. 

 

Each child will receive a certificate to come home with. If you have any queries, please contact the school 

office, who will in turn get in touch with me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nykki Brown 

Wiltshire Air Ambulance 

 

 

 


